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Dear committee,
WE would be veery grateful if you will please oppose the Abortion bills presently under consideration by the
 Queensland Government.  To introduce such a wide ranging change to allow unlimited abortions in
 Queensland can have no benefit to both the mother’s and unborn babies  subjected to such inhumane treatment
 and would we strongly believe have very negative results for our people in Queensland..
Thank you for your attention
Sincerely,

Peter & Rosemary Farrington
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